COI'1.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, £.C, 3.

22nd July, 1922.

Dear 3irs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of Dr. Webster's
Agletter of the 21st ultimo forwarding copies of the Calculation
Sheets, verification of marking form, and certificate issued
nder the Japanese lLoad Line Law for the 8.8. "HAKOZAKI MARU",
 and the contentes have veen duly noted.
The plane forwardéd for refarence are being
retained in this 0ffice.
Thanking him for his attention in the matter,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.
' The Surveyors,
KéBE.




